
 

 

 

In recent years, there has been a large increase in the number of 
teachers using technology in their classrooms. However, the question 
still remains as to whether this is indeed beneficial for the learners and 
the teachers themselves. In this workshop, Associate Professor Adrian 
Leis from Miyagi University of Education will discuss various issues 
related to computer-assisted language learning (CALL), such as online 
testing and flipped learning, from perspectives of second language 
pedagogy and second language learning motivation. The workshop will 
be interactive with participants expected to share their opinions and 
ideas regarding topics related to CALL, language teaching, and 
language learning motivation. 

Date   : Monday, January 21, 2019 
Time  : 1:30 pm – 3:30 pm 
Venue  : J307 room, Faculty of Integrated Arts  

and Sciences, Hiroshima University 
 

Free to join.  Workshop mostly in English. 
For more information contact:   lauer@hiroshima-u.ac.jp 

Supported by: The Institute for Foreign Language Research & Education 

Using Technology to Improve 
Students’ English Skills 


